**From:** richandetta@comcast.net [mailto:richandetta@comcast.net]

**Sent:** Monday, November 16, 2015 11:08 AM

**To:** #CI-StPaul\_Ward4

**Subject:** We must protect kids from tobacco

Dear Councilmember Stark,

..... It is very important to me that the Saint Paul City Council take action to protect kids from the harms of tobacco. As a resident of Saint Paul and a mother of two, I care deeply about the health of our young people and our community.

Teenagers are bombarded with advertising for tobacco and the tobacco comes in flavors that make it seem less harmful, like strawberry. I am concerned that children may become addicted to deadly tobacco because these products are appealing to them.

Saint Paul should pass a law that would keep these products away from kids. Please protect our young people.

Sincerely,

Marietta Dreher 1727 Hubbard Avenue St. Paul, MN 55104